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PR#004  

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Closure of Ministry of Health and Wellness Headquarters 
 

Belmopan. November 26, 2020. 3:00 p.m. 
 
The Ministry of Health and Wellness headquarters in Belmopan will be 
closed on Friday, November 27, 2020, to facilitate cleaning and sanitizing.  
 
The exercise is being conducted out of an abundance of caution for the staff 
and public served at the Ministry.  
 
The Ministry’s toll-free hotline 0-800-664-2273 will still be available for 
persons seeking COVID-19 information and guidance.  
 
Ends  


